Dear Oblate Directors,

| hope you all had a blessed Christmas. May the New Year bring the joy, peace, and love that
our world so desperately needs.

Attached is the membership dues form for January 1, 2022- December 31, 2022.

| hope to send out details by February 1 for the 2022 NAABOD Conference August 4-9, 2022 at
St. Meinrad. We are working on it!!! AND, | hope COVID dies down so we can meet in person.

Hope all is well and may we all stay safe and well.
My prayers for each of you as you continue to connect with your Oblates.

Peace in St. Benedict,
Sr. Priscilla
Sr. Priscilla Cohen

NAABOD President
Sacred Heart Monastery
916 Convent Road NE
Cullman, AL 35055

Cell (205) 617-2512



